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easyJet intends to change commuter travel policy without consultations 

Some of you might have already heard something is boiling regarding our commuter policy.  

 

We have very recently been informed that over the last few months the Company has been 

working on some very significant changes to the commuter travel policy. This has occurred (once 

again) without any of the unions in any country being informed, let alone consulted. 

 

The company’s plans as they stand will have a very significant impact on the private lives of 

commuters and will inevitably compromise engagement. 

 

As soon as we were made aware of the company’s plans, we notified management of our 

complete disappointment on how this was handled. Although the commuter travel policy is a 

benefit, and some changes need to be made for regulatory reasons, we pushed the company as 

hard as possible for changes. We recommended various necessary changes to make the future 

commuter travel policy at least acceptable.  

 

We were told to expect updates by the end of the week so rest assured that VNC, together with 

all the other unions of ePG and eCG, will closely follow this and keep you posted as soon as we 

receive any news from the Company. 

 

Any questions or if you required more information dont hesitate to ask directly to the company 

as at this point, they have all the information.                           

 

Safe flights. 
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